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Comments: I am opposed to the scope of development proposed for the Taos Ski Valley.  These developments

will greatly increase the environmental impacts to this sensitive area.  I think a full environmental impact

statement is necessary before any further development takes place.  TSV has gradually increased its impact to

the Twinning area.  Already other forest uses have suffered such as increase in noise and decreased access to

forest areas.  A new high speed gondola is unnecessary.  The water impacts need to be fully disclosed including

water permit violations.  A water treatment facility able to handle peak capacity is necessary.


